
 

Our Ref: B17/016   1 

 

 

 

 
 
 
19 January 2018 

 

Planning & Environment 

NSW Government 

 

 

 

Transmitted online as an electronic submission 

 

Westera Partners Pty Ltd 

Sunshine Coast QLD 

Brisbane QLD 

Gold Coast QLD 

Kingscliff NSW 

 

 

 

RE:    LETTER OF SUPPORT FOR THE PROPOSED USE OF THE NORTH BYRON PARKLANDS 

AS A CULTURAL EVENTS SITE 

 

State Significant Development Application Ref SSD 8169 

 

This letter has been prepared in support of the proposed development application that would make 

the North Byron Parklands site a permanent home for Arts and Culture in NSW. 

We support the proposed development on the basis of the view towards sustainable (or self-

sustaining) practices, low environment impact target, cultural focus and substantial contribution to the 

local economy/tourism. Staff from our NSW office who live in the northern rivers area has provided 

very positive feedback on the North Byron Parklands operation. 

We wish to see the North Byron Parklands site operate as a permanent home for Arts and Culture in 

NSW with continued and expanded contributions to the local people, environment and economy. 

These views are being expressed through my understanding and opinion of the existing operation, 

North Byron Parklands organisation and proposed future contribution to the local area. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
 

Samuel J. Ide CPEng NER 2901822 

Partner 

Westera Partners Pty Ltd 

P 02 6674 8047 (NSW), 07 3852 4333 

E sami@westerapartners.com.au 


